
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

            TO:  ELECTION COMMISSION 

FROM: Yvette Talley, City Clerk 

DATE: August 23, 2021 

 

RE: REVIEW & DETERMINATION OF CANDIDATE SUBMISSIONS FOR THE NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

GENERAL ELECTION 

 

 It is anticipated that the Lathrup Village City Council will appoint a member to service on the 

Election Commission and request the Election Commission to review the submissions from candidates 

for the November 2, 2021 General Election, 


